

SKI LETTER

January 3, 1966

HOUSTON, TEXAS

JANUARY MEETING Monday January 10, Sheraton-Lincoln Hotel Ballroom. Bar open at 7 p.m., program at 8:15. A new film on the U. S. Ski Team, "The Lonely American" will be shown. We are also trying to get a special skiing demonstration show and film from Red River Ski Area in New Mexico

LAST CHANCE FOR ASPEN Less than ten spaces left for this week long trip to famous Aspen, Colorado. Dates are Feb. 5-13. Travel by chartered airplane and bus and accommodations at the Continental Inn. Transportation is \$92.60 round trip and room is \$44.10 for seven nights in a large 4 or 6 person room.

Call Mike Boylan NOW at home HO 5-8494, or office MO 6-1641 if you wish to go. Reservations can be made now by payment of the full \$136.70.

Those who have paid their \$50 deposit should pay the balance of their bill by January 15. A party will be held for all members going on the trip at a time and place to be announced.

We've got a great group going, don't be left out.

RUIDOSO TRIP JANUARY 21-23 Make your reservations now for this three-day bus trip to New Mexico. Transportation and room cost will be about \$40. Call Miles Anderson at NA 2-2200 or sign up at the meeting. Snow conditions are great there now and the New Year's trip was highly successful.

ICE SKATING Next party is Wednesday January 12 at Winterland Rink, 9-12. These parties are really fun. About a hundred members and guests came out last month. Remember too that Club members can skate any Wednesday or Thursday for \$1.00, whether we have a party or not.

INFORMATION Further information at ski club activities can be obtained by calling

Tom Cronin	President	CA 4-7661	MO 6-3383
Rolfe Beaudry	Vice-Pres.	CA 8-8221	SU 2-4748
Ginger Johnson	Secretary	CA 1-4067	MO 7-8673
Mike Boylen	Aspen Trip	MO 6-1641	HO 5-8494
Miles Anderson	V-P - Ruidoso	NA 2-2200	MO 5-2811

SPECIAL PROGRAM NEWS RELEASE

We have been successful in securing this season's outstanding ski show.

Next Monday night, January 10th, ERICH WINDISCH, General Manager and Director of the RED RIVER SKI AREA will present his famous skiing exhibition on his own specially constructed ski ramp. Mr. Windisch will concentrate on the American Technique style of skiing, fast becoming the most popular in this country. In addition, Mr. Windisch will discuss in detail ski equipment (boots, skis, bindings, and poles), physical fitness, clothing and common skiing mistakes and how to correct them. An opportunity will be provided for open discussion.

Not only does this program promise to be the most entertaining of the season but it also promises to be of great benefit to all skiers particularly novice and beginners. We know you will not want to miss this fine program so bring your friends and we will see you next week at the Sheraton-Lincoln.

Till then,

THINK SNOW !!!